

Dear Fellow Conservative:

We're approaching an incredible milestone for the New York State Conservative Party — our 50th Annual Dinner, which will take place on Thursday, June 14th at the Sheraton New York Hotel & Towers in New York City.

This is going to be an exciting evening. We'll be celebrating five decades as our state's most active, effective voice for fiscal responsibility and traditional values. You can be part of this event — and send a special message of encouragement and support to the state and national conservative leaders who will join us for this historic occasion — by reserving a special greeting in this year's 50th Anniversary Annual Souvenir Journal.

Your personal Journal message will help the Conservative Party welcome this year's featured guest, talk radio powerhouse and FOX News star Sean Hannity — a fearless voice for our values and ideals, who we can trust to offer provocative insights into the 2012 presidential campaign and the urgent need to defeat Barack Obama this November.

Joining Sean at this once-in-a-lifetime celebration will be several surprise guests who will make this great event truly extraordinary. And we'll also be welcoming a number of individuals who have stood with our Party through "thick and thin," and have shared with us in countless political triumphs and policy battles.

Among these honored guests who will be able to see your Journal message: George Pataki, Dennis Vacco, Edward "Ned" Regan and Alfonse D'Amato who have advanced our ideals at the state and national level... principled leaders like John Faso, Rick Lazio, Dr. Marilyn O'Grady, Herbert I. London, Ph.D. and Barbara Keating-Edh who have boldly carried the Conservative Party banner in key elections... and current elected officials including Westchester County Executive Rob Astorino and State Sen. Lee Zeldin who represent the future of the Conservative Party.

This great gathering of principled conservatives just happens to fall on Flag Day, which I believe is fitting. What a great time to celebrate five decades as New York's leading advocate for traditional values and American ideals... and what a perfect day to recommit ourselves to advancing the principles of patriotism and active citizenship exemplified by the Conservative Party.

Please join the Conservative Party as we welcome Sean Hannity and conservative leaders from across New York and all over America on Thursday, June 14th at the Sheraton New York Hotel & Towers. The reception and dinner begin at 6:00 PM, and I hope to see you there.

I also hope you'll send a personal message of celebration by reserving your special greeting in our 50th Anniversary Annual Souvenir Journal. Remember: Your message will be seen by Sean Hannity, and by New York and national conservative leaders — so this is a great opportunity for you to set yourself apart as a top supporter of the Conservative Party, or to promote your business to a large audience.

Complete your order form and send it to the Conservative Party via e-mail (cpnys@nybiz.rr.com) or regular mail to Conservative Party, 325 Parkview Drive, Schenectady, NY 12303. Placement is granted on a first-come, first-served basis, so please don't delay — and thanks for your continued support!

Sincerely,

Michael R. Long, State Chair

Shaun Marie Frances T. Vella-Marrone Journal Co-Chairman

J. Daniel Mahoney, Jr. Dinner Co-Chairman

Maura O'Doherty Dinner Co-Chairman

Executive Director Journal Co-Chairman

Marie